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Serving up 
fun is part 
of city’s 
function 

SPORT 

~ 
ome may echo John 
McEnroe’s words: ’You 
can not be serious?’ But 
--~,,~ ~¢~÷v from fly- 

OPINION 
Don’t duck apology, 
Sir Peter 

TALK= h 

In view of revelations at the 
General Medical Council fitness- 
to-practice hearing in particular 
management of Daedalus Ward, I 
hope Sir Peter Viggers is not going 
to duck out of etiquette and still 
refuse to apologise to the families 
concerned with the Gosport War 
Memorial Hospital. I write with 

I continue to expect lunch at the cle on th~ 
House of Commons and his your poll, 
apology in the House, reported in had had 
Hansard, after all, that is where he ’water u 
mentioned me in very derogatory term ,, 
terms years ago. W 

Gillian MacKenzie th, 
Kings Drive 
Eastbourne     ,. 
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